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If you have any questions with regards to a review of marking, please contact 

Mrs Smith via email exams@king-james.co.uk 

 

Thurs 15th August 9:00 – 3:30pm 

Fri 16th August 08:00 – 3:30pm 

Monday 19th August 8:30 – 2pm 

Tuesday 20th August 8:30 – 2pm 

Wednesday 21st August - urgent emails only due to GCSE results download day 

Thursday 22nd August 8:00 – 3:30pm 

Friday 23rd August 08:30 – 3:30pm 

 

. For post results deadline dates & information please see documents inside 

your results envelope and the King James’s School website 

.  I am unable to help with information regarding sixth form places. 

. If a university place is pending following your A Level results and you wish 

to apply for a priority review of marking, please apply on the 15th or 16th 

August, application forms are available on the school website or from sixth 

form. 

. If a sixth form place is pending following your GCSE results and you wish 

to apply for a review of marking, please apply on 22nd or 23rd August – 

applications will be accepted after this date but may take longer to process.  

 

The exams office will be closed from 3:30pm on 23rd August and will not reopen 

until Monday 2nd September. 
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